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Tuggerah Public School

Phone: 024352 1116 1 Pacific Highway
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BELIEVE

Wednesday 21 July 2021

Dear Parents & Carers,

Firstly, | would like to say thank you to our community for your support through this difficult
time. | acknowledge and understand how hard it is to be assisting your child or children in
Learning at Home and | want to let you know you are all doing an AMAZING job.

As mentioned in previous communication we have been directed by the Department of
Education to only have a minimal number of staff on our school site each day. At Tuggerah
Public School we will always have the safety and care of our students at the forefront of our
organization and staffing.

The small number of teaching staff at school will not be providing explicit teaching
instruction to those students who attend school. They will provide supervision for students
to complete the same work that students are completing at home.

We strongly urge all students to learn from home where possible. Of course, our school
remains open for students that cannot learn from home as parents are working outside the
home.

Remember look after yourselves and your precious families.

Do what you can do in terms of Learning from Home when you can. Some is better than
nothing!

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.
Be kind to yourselves.

Sharlene Percival
Principal
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